THOM SERRANI



ATHANASIOS LOTER

CITY OF STAMFORD OFFICE OF THE MAYOR BOARD OF ETHICS BBB WASHINGTON BOULEVARD

JUL 13 1987

RECEIVED

P.O. BOX 10152 STAMFORD, CT 06904-2152

CITY & TOWN CLERS

July 6, 1987

John Mallozzi John Mallozzi Associates 66 Broad Street Stamford, CT 06901

Dear Mr. Mallozzi:

This will confirm the recommendation of the Board of Ethics, made at our meeting of Thursday, July 2, in which we advised you to abstain from participation in the discussion and the vote on the proposed sale of Burdick School to First Realty of Boston.

Sincerely yours,

Ann Weiss Secretary, Board of Ethics

cc: Lois Pont-Briant, Town Clerk